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Barbara Montalvo

From: Carlos Eyzaguirre
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 10:50 PM
To: Michael Piscitelli; Barbara Montalvo
Cc: Sean Matteson
Subject: Re: Redevelopment Agency attendance

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Thanks all. Yes re her good standing as a commissioner who attended faithfully when we held regular meeting before 
the pandemic. As we had no voting items in recent years we only met once or twice during the pandemic. I can send you 
the dates tomorrow. Kenneth Boroson would be the other Commissioner who we would 
be looking to reappoint. He too attended faithfully.  
More tomorrow. Please let me know if questions.  
Carlos  

From: Michael Piscitelli <mpiscite@newhavenct.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 10:04 PM 
To: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov> 
Cc: Sean Matteson <SMatteson@newhavenct.gov>; Carlos Eyzaguirre <CEyzaguirre@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: RE: Redevelopment Agency attendance 
  
Yes, she is a regular member in good standing 
  

From: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 10:03 PM 
To: Michael Piscitelli <mpiscite@newhavenct.gov> 
Cc: Sean Matteson <SMatteson@newhavenct.gov>; Carlos Eyzaguirre <CEyzaguirre@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: Re: Redevelopment Agency attendance 
  
Ok. No worries. I can use the email stating that they did not meet in the past 12 months in the submission. Did Linda 
have good attendance when Redevelopment was meeting? 
  
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Michael Piscitelli <mpiscite@newhavenct.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 9:03:04 PM 
To: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov> 
Cc: Sean Matteson <SMatteson@newhavenct.gov>; Carlos Eyzaguirre <CEyzaguirre@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: RE: Redevelopment Agency attendance  
  
Barbara, thanks. We are also looking to move one or two people from NHDC to Redevelopment.  This commission has 
not been active and we are looking to rebuild.  I am not even sure we have met past 12 months. Adding Carlos to check.  
  

From: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 5:40 PM 
To: Michael Piscitelli <mpiscite@newhavenct.gov> 
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Cc: Sean Matteson <SMatteson@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: Redevelopment Agency attendance 
  
Hi Mike: 
  
I have received a new application for starting the reappointment process of Linda Townsend-Maier to the 
Redevelopment Agency. 
  
Now I just need to get any attendance from the past 12 months, if there is any.  Could you please steer me in the right 
direction for that one? 
  
Thank you, and have a wonderful day. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Barbara J. Montalvo 
Legislative Liaison to the BOA 
Mayor’s Office 
165 Church St., 2nd Fl. 
New Haven, CT  06510 
Office: (203) 946-7670  
Fax: (203) 946-7683 
bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov  
  


